
ST BOTOLPH’S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

12th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 6 
 
School Journey – June 2024 
 
I am happy to announce that the Year 6 School Journey has been confirmed for Monday 3rd June 
to Friday 7th June at Alymerton Field Study Centre, Norfolk and there are a limited number of 
places still available!  This is not only an opportunity to experience a fun-packed, five days of 
outdoor activities but is also a chance for your child to visit a different and extremely picturesque 
county.  For more details about Aylmerton Field Study Centre, please take a look at their website 
at www.afsc.co.uk.  
 
The total cost for this trip is £490, which includes full board, accommodation, activities, a School 
Journey t-shirt and transport.   
 
A payment scheme has been set up on Arbor.  If you have already paid a deposit, this will have 
been deducted from your final balance.  Payments can be made in instalments (minimum £15) 
and the final balance should be paid by the end of May 2024. 
 
Our original suggested payment plan was as follows: 
 

Payments To be paid by 

£30.00 26th June 23 

£40.00 21st July 23 

£45.00 28th August 23 

£45.00 28th September 23 

£45.00 28th October 23 

£45.00 28th November 23 

£45.00 28th December 23 

£45.00 28th January 24 

£45.00 28th February 24 

£45.00 28th March 24 

£45.00 28th April 24 

£15.00 29th May 24 

 
If you would like your child to join us but have concerns of any kind, please contact the School 
Office in confidence. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs A Chitty  
Head Teacher 
 

http://www.afsc.co.uk/

